
Statement from Illinois Governor Bruce Rauner on nursing home surveillance video legislation: 

 

“The Rauner administration is committed to providing quality care for our elderly and keeping nursing 

homes as safe possible. We will carefully review any legislation that seeks to achieve those goals.” 

 


